
Order of Worship 
 
 

Worship Leader 

Matt Morningstar 

 
 

Step By Step 

 

Welcome 

Matt Morningstar 
 

Prayer 
Carlton Wilcox 
 
 

We Praise Thee, O God 

Hallelujah, Praise Jehovah 

Let Every Heart Rejoice and Sing 

Lamb Of God 
Christ, We Do All Adore Thee 
 
 

Communion/Offering 

Drew Viguet 

 

Joy To The World 
(Children’s Offering) 

Oh, To Be Like Thee 
 
 

Message 

Nathan Jorgenson 

 

 

Bring Christ Your Broken Life 

 
 

Shepherd’s Blessing 

Huston Givens 
 
………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Attended Nursery available in Room 106, 

intended for babies in the two year old class 

and younger. This is available during the 

entire worship service. 

 
Children's Church available in Room 211, for 
ages 3 through kindergarten. Parents can 
take their children upstairs after the children's 
offering & pick them up immediately after 
worship service concludes. 

8.18.2024 

Back to school & Promotion sunday 

We are excited for all our children starting the new 
school year. It can be a fun but also nerve-

wracking time for them—& for us, as parents! 

Thankfully we have God’s promise that He hears 

our prayers for our children; He loves them & is 
always watching over them. 
 

“Trust in the LORD with all your heart and lean not 
on your own understanding; in all your ways submit 

to Him and He will make your paths straight.” –

Proverbs 3:5-6 
 

Today, we especially celebrate our new 

kindergartners! Congratulations to this group & 
their families on reaching this milestone. 
 

If you would like to get involved in our ministries to 
nearby schools, we have a Lunch Buddy program 

I’d love to talk to you about! Thank you for 

supporting our children’s giving fund that makes 

sure local students have needed items. It is greatly 
appreciated in our community, & donations to this 

fund are always welcome! 

Sara Chance 

C O N N E C T I N G  P E O P L E  T O  J E S U S  A N D  O N E  A N O T H E R ,   
W H I L E  S E R V I N G  G O D  T O G E T H E R

3249 W Mt Comfort Rd, Fayetteville, AR 72704       www.mountcomfort.org          479-442-9171 

Upcoming Events 

TODAY 

Promotion Sunday 

Children will move to their new classes 
the following Wednesday (8/21) and 
Sunday (8/24) 

Aug 25 
Ice Cream Social & Schoolyear Kickoff 
Youth Group Members and Families 

MC Pavilion @ 6pm 

Sept 1 
Boundaries in Marriage Seminar Begins 

Sundays from 5:00-6:30pm 

Sept 29 

Praise in the Park 

Prairie Grove Battlefield State Park @ 5pm 
Hosted by the PG Congregation 



Those shut in… 

Prayer List 
Prayer Requests will be printed on this list for up to 3 weeks at a time, unless further updates are received by 

the church office. Requests can be submitted by email through Thursday mornings to 

office@mountcomfort.org. Thanks! 

 

Troy Belote is back in the hospital in ICU with a possible gastric bleed and UTI 

infection. He has been running a high fever and has received a blood transfusion. 
Please keep praying for Troy and for his healing and recovery. 

Sandra Guillot is home recovering from her knee replacement surgery but is still in 

a lot of pain and unable to get around without difficulty. She is participating in 

physical therapy and asks for continued prayers for her recovery. 
Horace Shipp has been diagnosed with colon cancer and will undergo surgery on 

Tuesday, August 13th. Please keep him in your prayers. 

Ashley Sanders had an appointment to do a spinal tap, but the radiologist was 
unable to successfully complete the procedure. It has been rescheduled for Friday, 

Aug 23rd. 

Janet Riegle, Bill Hartwig’s sister, had ankle replacement surgery on Tuesday, Aug 
13th. Please pray for her successful recovery. 

Montie Bailey’s brother, Mike, is in Cox ICU in Springfield, MO with congestive 

heart failure and lung cancer. Please keep him and his family in your prayers as 

they will soon need to make decisions regarding his quality of life. 
Kayla Burcham is going to have an MRI done on Monday, Aug 19th, to determine 

the source of neck and shoulder pain. Please pray she receives the answers and 

healing she needs. 

Continue to Remember… 
Eddie Kinzer  

Kyle Hunter  
Becky Tyree  

Glen “Pops” Wade 

Lila Campbell 
Lorene Adams  
Jessica Collins 

Kathy Walsh 

Harold Shook 

Wendi Super 
Janet Riegle 

Mary Bruce 

 
 

Joe Conley 

Idella Courtright 
Kathy Hayes 

Libby Laningham 

Jack & Brenda Richardson 
Margie Slasor 

Janice Umberger 

Happy Birthday  
8/19   Josiah Calhoun 

8/20   Austin King 
8/21   John Hebard 

8/22   Charlotte Hopper 

8/23   Logan Kiihnl 
            Mandy Thompson 

8/24   Ryan Emerson 

           Dian McElroy 

           Andrew Stokes 
8/25  Jody Johnson 

8/24   Benny & Lynn Stout 

Happy Anniversary  



Notes:  
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Boundaries in Marriage Seminar 

Nathan and Lynne Jorgenson will be 
presenting Boundaries in Marriage on 

Sunday evenings from 5:00-6:30pm from 

September 1 through October 27. The cost 
is $30 per couple. Checks should be made 

payable to Mount Comfort Church of 

Christ. 

 
Robert and Marilyn Zachry have moved 

their membership to Combs Street 

CoC.  We are very thankful for the time they 
were here with us.  We are grateful for 

Robert's service as a Deacon.  They are 

both very loved and will be missed.  They 
felt a calling to be more active and vigilant 

in reaching out to their family and friends 

who have strayed away from the body of 

Christ.  They love and miss the family here 
and covet your prayers.  May God bless 

their efforts in all they do. 

 
Roman Burcham was baptized into Christ 

on Sunday, August 11th. Let’s keep Roman, 

and his family, in our prayers as he begins 
his Christian walk. Welcome to the family, 

Roman! 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

This month, we will begin the process of 
installing new elders to shepherd the flock 

here at Mount Comfort. Below is a timeline 

to help everyone know what to expect: 

Sunday 8/18 
Nathan will preach on the topic of elders 

Sunday 8/25 

Nominations for new elders will open 
Sunday 9/8 

Nominations will close 

Sunday 9/22 
Candidates will be announced and vetted 

Sunday 10/6 

New elders will be installed 
 

Elders can be reached collectively at 

elders@mountcomfort.org 

 

News and Notes 
 

Thank you for joining the  Mt Comfort Church of Christ in worship today! We’re glad you are here. 



 2024 ATTENDANCE RECORDS 

 2024 CONTRIBUTION RECORDS 

Weekly Contribution $19,692.75 

Weekly Budget $20,667.00 

Weekly Average $21,563.41 

Weekly Children’s $31.00 

YTD Children’s $450.19 

Building Expansion Project 

Total Bldg Cost $1,649,637 +/- 

Remaining  Principal $127,111.21 

Bldg Contributions $651,380.22 

2023 Records 

Weekly Contribution $17,773.00 

Weekly Average $18,501.08 

Sunday, Aug 11 

Bible Class 206 

Worship 434 

Wednesday, Aug 7 

Devo & Bible 113 

  

Our Shepherds 

Joe Foshe  479-601-2122 

Huston Givens  479-443-2702 

Rick Hudgeons 479-799-6470 

Mark Mahaffey  479-263-6674 

Allen Morningstar  616-638-1074 

Matt Morningstar 479-790-8428 

Anthony Spencer 479-238-5187 

Kenneth Wilcox 479-422-0673 

Keith Winn 406-591-5163 

To email a shepherd, please send a 

message to 
elders@mountcomfort.org 

Our Ministers 
Nathan Jorgenson - Pulpit Minister 

njorgenson@mountcomfort.org 

Justus Bobo - Campus Minister 

jbobo@razorbacksforchrist.com 

C.J. Grimes - Youth Minister 

cjgrimes@mountcomfort.org 

Matt Wilson - Involvement Minister 

mwilson@mountcomfort.org 

Sara Chance - Children’s Minister 

schance@mountcomfort.org 

Glenda Davis LPC, LMFT - Christian Counselor 

www.mtcomfortcounseling.com 

Office Hours 
Monday - Friday 

8:30am to 2:30pm 

office@mountcomfort.org 

Summer Schedule 
Tuesdays @ 5-8pm 

V-Ball/Ultimate & Devo @ Creekside Park 
Wednesdays @ 6:30pm 

Bible Class at Mount Comfort  

Razorbacks for christ 
608 N Storer 

Fayetteville AR 72701 

  Monday - Friday 

  9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

info@mtcomfortsonshineschool.org 

479-316-4597 
After school care until 5 pm. 

Community Food Pantry 
3281 W Mount Comfort Rd 

Open Wednesdays, 9am - 11am 
Members anytime by appointment 

banford@mountcomfort.org 

If you would like to send your 
contribution electronically, 
please scan to be taken to our 
Give+ Portal. 


